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Dear Chief scientist, With regard to CSG mining in the Gloucester basin. We are gravely
concerned with the impact of coal seam gas activities, on the health and wellbeing of the
human and animal population of the region as well as the environmental impact on such a

productive, pristine and picturesque area of the state.
We feel it is imperative that the study is conducted by an independent scource, free of any

mining company interests, in order to develop fact sheets without bias.
Regards, Daphne & Peter Mitchell



